
Project Address: 380-A-380 Blackwell Dr., 

Dear Madam/sir at city of Los Gatos planning department., 

Owners of property 380 Blackwell Drive. Have installed a roll security gate for the safety 

of their child. The gate has been installed at the edge of the property line in front. The height of 

the proposed garage is 51 inches.  The gate is fully open and operable. The reason for the 

installation of gate is due to the illness of the child and scare of his safety which might cause 

him step outside of the property while playing at the front yard.  

This gate will provide additional safety needed to make sure the kid stays in without 

supervision at all hours. All conditions of the existing fences and proposed roll fence have been 

details on the submitted site plan sheet for review. 

Any questions please contact 

Ramin Zohoor  
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